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To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU) 
 
 
From: Christoph Sorger, IMU Secretary General 
 
 
An Update on the Call for Bids for ICM 2030 

 
Dear colleagues 
 
I refer to Circular Letter 9/2023 regarding the call for bids for ICM 2030. 
 
We have updated our webpage about ICM 2030, 
 
https://www.mathunion.org/icm/icm-2030, 
 
with some further details regarding the bidding process.  
 
 
Regards 
Christoph Sorger 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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